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Dear Sir/Madam
 
The NFU would like to confirm that it does wish to participate as an interested party in the CA
and Issue Specific Hearings in September.  The NFU will be raising issues as outlined in the
Written Representations submitted on 31 August 2021.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Louise Staples MRICS, FAAV
 
Rural Surveyor
NFU
Agriculture House
Stoneleigh Park
Stoneleigh
Warwickshire
CV8 2TZ
 
 

 

This e-mail is from the National Farmers' Union ("the NFU") or one of the organisations ("the Organisations")
permitted by the NFU to use the NFU network. The information contained in this e-mail and in any attachments
is intended for the named recipient and may be privileged or confidential. If you receive this e-mail in error
please notify the NFU immediately on 024 7685 8500. Do not copy it, distribute it or take any action based on
the information contained in it. Delete it immediately from your computer. Neither the NFU nor the sender
accepts any liability for any direct, indirect or consequential loss arising from any action taken in reliance on the
information contained in this e-mail and gives no warranty or representation as to its accuracy or reliability. Nor
does the NFU accept any liability for viruses which may be transmitted by it. It is your responsibility to scan the
e-mail and its attachments (if any) for viruses. The NFU may monitor and read both incoming and outgoing e-
mail communications to protect its legitimate interests. 

NFU, Registered in England No. 245E 




